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MEMORANDUM

MISSISSIPPI DIVISION OF

MEDICAID

From: Jeanette Crawford
Procurement Officer, Mississippi Division of Medicaid

Date: January 11, 2024
Re: Notice of Cancellation
RFA #3150005291

The Mississippi Division of Medicaid (DOM) hereby provides this notice to inform all interested
parties that RFA#3150005291 for a Senior Project Manager has been cancelled.




